
 
 
 
 
 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in 

the Parish Hall.  All men of the parish are welcome to attend.  
The next Meeting will be May 18, 2017. 

 
Nominations of officers for the 2017-2018 term are now open.  
Please contact Dave Lindley for more information. 
 
The Knights of Columbus scholarship applications are now 
available at Baker High School or the office.  Applications are 
due no later than May 15th. 

 
The Knights are collecting all beverage cans and 
bottles as a fundraiser for their projects.  If you 
have any that they can come and get, please call 
Troy Stewart at (541) 519-4696 to schedule a 
pick-up. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Summer Youth Camps:  WALKING WITH 
GOD 2017 
High School:  July 7-9 
Middle School: July 13-16 
Grades 4-6: July 20-23 
For further information please contact 
the office at 541-523-4521 
 

NORTHWEST CATHOLIC WOMEN’S 
CONFERENCE 

ABUNDANT LIFE IN CHRIST 
June 23rd and 24th 

DIOCESAN RETREAT CENTER AT 
POWELL BUTTE 

     For further information please 
contact Jennifer Godwin at 541-519-2060 
 

The month of May is the "month which the 
piety of the faithful has especially dedicated 
to Our Blessed Lady," and it is the occasion 
for a "moving tribute of faith and love 
which Catholics in every part of the world 
[pay] to the Queen of Heaven. During this 
month Christians, both in church and in the 

privacy of the home, offer up to Mary from their hearts an 
especially fervent and loving homage of prayer and 
veneration. In this month, too, the benefits of God's mercy 
come down to us from her throne in greater abundance" (Paul 

VI: Encyclical on the Month of May, no. 1).  
 
The Wild Goose study group will meet on 

Wednesday May 10th at 1:30PM, in the 

Rectory.  The topic for this week is “The 

Spirit Gives Witness”.  Please come and 

join us, all are welcome. 

From Dawn’s Desk 

 

FOUND, a gold filigree ring with leaves.  If this is your, I 

have it at the office.  I also have a black hat band from a 

cowboy hat and a yellow life teen watch.  If they are 

yours, please come and get them. 

 

The postal service will be doing their 

Stamp Out Hunger food drive next 

weekend.  Please leave any non-perishable 

food at your mail box or door step for 

them to pick up.  St. Francis de Sales food 

bank receives food from this drive. 

Every Sunday ~ 1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th 
Sundays  from 2-4 PM 

2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM 
Doors open 1/2 hour before start 
time. Please bring a donation for the 

on May 14, 2017 as we honor all 
mothers and spouses of our deceased 
members.  The Knights! 

 

 

 

 
 

Please join us for coffee hour this Sunday. 
 
A great big Thank You to Carol Lafreniere for 
your wonderful donation to our dishwasher 
fund.  We now have $7100 going towards the 
fund.  Hopefully we can get the rest prior to 
Turkey dinner. 
 
Our next breakfast will be Sunday, May 28th. 
 

 

May Duties 
Funeral Dinners—7; Albs—9:   
Coffee Hour—10: No Duty—6 

http://www.vatican.va/holy_father/paul_vi/encyclicals/documents/hf_p-vi_enc_29041965_mense-maio_en.html

